
Dear Families, 

We hope you’re keeping yourselves busy and have had an Easter break! We have really 
enjoyed receiving your updates and seeing all of the lovely things you have been doing at 
home. We know that lots of you have been joining in with Joe Wicks in the morning for PE 
and doing some Cosmic Yoga, keep that up!  Our topic this half term is ‘Minibeasts’. It’s one 
of our favourites! Please have a look at our ideas and feel free to think of your own as well, 
we can’t wait to see what you come up with! There are activity sheets attached, we 
understand that not everyone will be able to print these, but they may give you some extra 
ideas. 

(Don’t forget, you can email us at Year1@leighbeck-inf.essex.sch.uk) 

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing what you’ve been up to! 

Stay safe, 

Miss Wicks and Mrs Gunn 
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